saCCo

& KENFAM
SACCO
A Cord of Empowerment ; LIM 'TED

NOTICE TO MEMBERS
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TO ALL MEMBERS

RE: POSTPONEMENT OF SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING (SGM)

This is to notify all members of Kenfam Sacco Ltd that the scheduled Special General Meeting
(SGM) on 28'™ September 2025 has been postponed until further notice.

The postponement is necessitated by the ongoing inspection by the Commissioner for Co-operative
Development, which requires the full attention of management and compliance with regulatory
procedures.

We sincerely regret any inconvenience caused by this change and kindly request your patience and
understanding. A new date for the SGM will be communicated once the inspection process has been

concluded.

Yours Faithfully,

Jacqueline Wairimu

Secretary
Ce,

Mr. David K Obonyo — Commissioner for cooperative Development
Ms Delphine Aremo — County Director of Cooperatives

Ms Roseline Mwithiga —D.C.O Starehe Sub-county
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